Closed Group 4 Session

From:

marsha bellinger <marsha322@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:36 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

[DO NOT CLICK, Likely malicious content, contact your Departmental IN Jalapia land

donation

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Board,

Please accept the donation of 36 acres of additional land to Jalama State Beach. More public access to this area is crucial to allow Californians the use of its coastline.

Thank you,

Marsha Bellinger Santa Barbara, CA

From:

Lydiamdeems@gmail.com

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:42 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public comment 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear county superintendents

Please vote to accept the donation of 20 + acres of land to expand Jalama County Park.

You will be celebrated for doing so!

Thank you.

Lydia Deems

Santa Barbara 5

Sent from my iPad

From:

Pam Rice < Pam@sbglassmen.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:53 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please read - The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. This park is a treasure, and any opportunity to expand it for use to the public should be taken. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

I'm looking forward to hearing about the acceptance of the donation, and the plans to improve the park!

Pam Rice
Bookkeeper
Santa Barbara Glass Company
Pam@sbglassmen.com
Tr. (201) 062, 7648

T: (805) 962-7648 F: (805) 966-6673

From:

Laura Wilson < laurajanewilson@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:55 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment -- 1/29/19 Closed Session Jalama Beach

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors --

As a recent discoverer of Jalama Beach --- and the AMAZING clam chowder -- and as a native Santa Barbarian of 70 years, I urge you to accept the land donation to increase the size and the accessibility of this wonderful coastal park.

I think we are all aware that land is a precious commodity and those lands that come into the public domain are to be acquired with gratitude and stewarded well for our grandchildren and the health of our special coast. As a member of Los Padres forestWatch and the Gaviota Conservancy,

I and my husband are both in favor of this land acquisition and look forward to enjoying Jalama for many years to come.

Thank you,

Laura Wilson and Stuart Wilson 1119 1/2 Olive Street SB 93101 805.284.2538 laurajanewilson@gmail.com

From:

Roberta Wilson < robertaaw@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:55 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment Closed Session 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The county should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic costal violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank you for your service to our community.

Roberta Wilson 26 East Valerio St Santa Barbara Ca 93101 Sent from my iPad

From:

David White < redneckbbq21@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 8:58 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Jalama beach exspansion

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I have been camping at jalama beach for over 40 years a d my kids grew up at our local wonder. Please vote to accept the additional land from Cojo/Jalama ranch and please move quickly to expand the park with more camping sites. Cabins, and beach access I would also encourage the supervisors to return all additional camping sites to 50/50 on reservations. This beach is a county park not a state one and the park should first and for most provide local county residents an opportunity to use it. Right now it has become a nightmare to try and go camping locally since all of the sites except for 6 can be reserved a year in advance. I understand the need to be able for people traveling a great distance to come here and hope there is a spot once there here. So please just balance it 50/50 When it comes to reservations vs. First come service!

From:

Ann Wiltzius <awiltzius@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 9:01 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public comment-closed session 1-29-19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please be advised that I support the County's acceptance of the 36 acre donation of land to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jamala Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, in order to enhance public use of Jalama County Park. Thank you for your consideration in serving the residents and taxpayers of Santa Barbara County, allowing them to better utilize and enjoy our precious coastal lands, and for your commitment to preserving those lands for our communities.

Ann Wiltzius 862 Via Granada Santa Barbara 93103

From:

susangarrett101@gmail.com

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 9:09 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Susan Garrett 2712 El Prado Road Santa Barbara, CA 93105

From:

Dawn OBrien <mercurydmo@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 9:16 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

County Board of Supervisors,

I would like to thank you for all of your hard work and then, strongly urge you to accept the 36 acre land donation at Jalama Beach. We need all of the open space and California beach front that we can get...this is a once in a lifetime opportunity - I urge you to act on behalf of all of us now, and all of us who will enjoy this marvelous beach in the future. Cheers!

Dawn O'Brien

From:

 $bryan\ .\ <bvanderhyden 7 @gmail.com>$

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 9:19 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

"Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19."

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Bryan Van Derhyden.

As a life long SB county resident, who grew up near Jalama I encourage the county to purchase the 36 acres offered to the county that could expand Jalama county park.

Being extremely familiar with the area I also know that the relocation of the kiosk, and installation of additional parking may come into conflict with certain stands of native coastal plant habitat. My concern lies specifically with the protection of the stands of Giant Coreopsis plants. (https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Coreopsis_gigantea) If this plan were to go through it would be paramount to protect theses ancient and beautiful plants.

Thank you, Bryan Van Derhyden (805)698-1526 bryanvanderhyden.com

From:

Melissa Bator <mjb@ucsb.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 12:06 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor,

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Sincerely,

Melissa Bator

Resident, Santa Barbara

From:

Rich Tobin <richardb.tobin@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 1:06 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public comment for January 29, 2019

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board Members-

I urge you to support acceptance of the 36 acre parcel adjacent to Jalama Beach. Protection of natural resources and providing some form of public access for the Jalama Beach area is a critical piece of high priority coastal protection for Santa Barbara County.

Thank you for your careful consideration of this donation.

Richard B. Tobin

Richard B. Tobin 263 Santa Monica Way Santa Barbara, CA 93109 805-698-6915 (c) richardb.tobin@gmail.com

From:

caymansashay@gmail.com

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 2:01 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Public Comment/closed session 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Jalama/Coho Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Signed,

Dianne White 1/29/2019

From:

Betsee Talavera <bstlompocca@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 29, 2019 2:02 PM

To:

shcoh

Subject:

Public Comment - Closed Session, 1/29/19

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The County should accept the 36 acres offered to address historic coastal zone violations on Cojo/Jalama Ranch. Please direct staff to process the offer as soon as possible, and enhance public use of Jalama County Park.

Thank you, Betsee Talavera Lompoc, Ca